
 

 

 

Thomson Reuters Full-Year and Fourth-Quarter 2017 Earnings Results will be announced 
as scheduled on February 8, 2018 and will cancel its previously scheduled webcast  

 
TORONTO, February 5, 2018 – Thomson Reuters (NYSE, TSX: TRI) announced today that its full-year 
and fourth-quarter 2017 earnings will be issued via news release on Thursday, February 8, 2018 as 
previously scheduled.   

The company will cancel its previously scheduled webcast for Thursday, February 8, 2018, given that on 
January 30, 2018, the company pre-released its full-year and fourth-quarter 2017 results and hosted a 
conference call to announce that the company had signed a definitive agreement to enter into a strategic 
partnership with Blackstone for its Financial & Risk business.   

Thomson Reuters 

Thomson Reuters is the world’s leading source of news and information for professional markets. Our customers rely 
on us to deliver the intelligence, technology and expertise they need to find trusted answers. The business has 
operated in more than 100 countries for more than 100 years. Thomson Reuters shares are listed on the Toronto and 
New York Stock Exchanges (symbol: TRI). For more information, visit www.thomsonreuters.com. 
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